Kimberly Gibbons

From: Skyler Russell

Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 9:45 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons; Jaime T. Phelps

Ce: Shane Cummings; Ashley Wimberly
Subject: RE: 57 Shamrock

Good morning,

The property at 57 Shamrock has a Town Sewer tap available. They will need to go through the Town to set up getting a
water tap installed.

Hope this helps.

Thanks,

Skyler Russell, Public Works Assistant Director
Town of Lillington

P.O. Box 296, Lillington, NC 27546

Office - 910-893-0312

Cell - 910-814-7007

srussell@lillingtonnc.org

From: Shane Cummings <scummings@lillingtonnc.org>

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 2:55 PM

To: Skyler Russell <srussell@lillingtonnc.org>; Ashley Wimberly <awimberly@lillingtonnc.org>
Subject: FW: 57 Shamrock

Please see below and advise Jaime on what these are in the field. Looks like cleanouts, but I do not se were on the
mapping. Looks like an older MHP.

Shane Cummings, PE
Town Engineer

Town of Lillington
910-893-0314
scummings(@lillingtonnc.org

From: Jaime T. Phelps <jphelps@harnett.org>

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 2:22 PM

To: Shane Cummings <scummings@lillingtonnc.org>
Subject: FW: 57 Shamrock




I'm sure this is Town of Lillington’s sewer if sewer is available. Please see below....

Jaime Phelps
Utility Customer Service Supervisor
Harnett Regional Water Customer Service
' MHARNETT
P REGIONAL
B gWVATER
(910) 893-7575
(910) 814-4002 (fax)
iphelps@harnett.org
700 McKinney Parkway Lillington NC 27546
PO Box 1119 Lillington NC 27546
www.harnettwater.org

Please register using the link below for our
customer portal to manage water use:
https://hrwnc.watersmart.com

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and
shall be disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132)

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 2:15 PM

To: Katherine E. Moore <kemoore@harnett.org>; Jaime T. Phelps <jphelps@harnett.org>; Kelley Hinson
<khinson@harnett.org>; Lindsey B. Lucas <|blucas@lillingtonnc.org>

Cc: Lacey L. Carpenter <lcarpenter@harnett.org>

Subject: 57 Shamrock

Good afternoon ladies! | need some help please. We are permitting a SWMH at 57 Shamrock Ln. We have went round
and round in regards to whether its sewer or septic and if it’s through the town of Lillington or HRW. They have already
paid $100 for an existing tank inspection. Environmental Health has not been out yet. Per EH there is no existing tank
and the customer cannot locate one. The customer came in today with these pics. Can someone tell me if these are
sewer markers or what exactly this is. Thank you ladies for all your help.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Gibbons
Senior Permitting Technician
Development Services
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(910) 814-6435 | kgibbons@harnett.org
420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546

https://harnett.org/permits/
Privacy & Confidentiality Notice

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132)



